

Bank deposit mo, protektado!

## **PUBLIC ADVISORY Modified ECQ until 31 May 2020**

The Philippine Deposit Insurance Corporation (PDIC) operations at the Home Office, Public Assistance Center, and on field remain suspended until 31 May 2020 in view of the modified enhanced community quarantine (MECQ) in the National Capital Region.

In compliance with the directive for government agencies, the PDIC has adopted work-from-home arrangements to continuously deliver critical services to depositors and other clients, and respond to their queries and requests the best way possible. In the delivery of these services, the processing times as stated in the Citizen's Charter will be suspended. The observance of the standard processing times will commence upon resumption of regular work schedule (Memorandum Circular No. 2020-03 of the Anti-Red Tape Authority).

We apologize for the inconvenience.

For more information and updates, you may visit our website at www.pdic.gov.ph and Facebook accounts @OfficialPDIC and @PDICAssetsforSale. You may contact us through email at pad@pdic.gov.ph or send a private message to our Facebook accounts.